
 

 

 
Ref: CC/MISC/2025-26/06  

Date: 24.04.2025  
 
To 
 
1. BSE Limited, Mumbai 
2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., Mumbai 

 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Press Release being issued by BHEL 
 
Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) is issuing a Press Release titled ‘Minor fire incident in BHEL 
Bhopal’ 
 
The Press Release is enclosed at Annexure I 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

(Sayed Salahuddin) 
Dy. Manager, Corporate Communication, BHEL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAYED 
SALAHUDDIN

Digitally signed by 
SAYED SALAHUDDIN 
Date: 2025.04.24 
18:54:19 +05'30'



 

 

 
 

Annexure I 
 

Minor fire incident in BHEL Bhopal 

Bhopal, April 24: A minor fire incident occurred today at approximately 11:30 am on a 
garbage heap located in an isolated area near Material Gate No. 9, adjacent to the 
plantation area of BHEL’s Bhopal unit. The situation was promptly attended to by the CISF 
fire team, with additional support from the municipal fire tenders and the State Disaster 
Response Fund (SDRF) team, who arrived swiftly on site. 

The fire was contained within the plantation area, and there was no damage to any 
machinery, plant or property. Additionally, no injuries or casualties have occurred. 

As a precaution, monitoring and safety measures are being maintained by the fire team, 
and the area will continue to be observed throughout the night to ensure complete safety. 

BHEL remains committed to the highest standards of safety and thanks all agencies 
involved for their prompt response. 

___________________________________________________________________________ 


